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U.S. Department Transport Airplane Directorate

of Transportation Los Angeles Aircraft
Certification Office

Fede'ra‘l Aviation 3960 Paramount Boulevard

Administration Lakewood, California 00712-4137

June 14, 2017
In reply refer to: 140L-17-157

Aviation Component Services, Inc.
1320 E. Franklin Avenue
El Segundo, CA 90245

Dear Mr. Herber:

Subject: Request for Parts Manufacturer Approval (PMA)
Supplement No. 1

This is in response to your letter dated March 30, 2017, advising that Jean King requested the
Southwest Region to forward your PMA technical data to the Los Angeles Aircraft Certification
Office for the issuance of a new Supplement No. 1 as you have moved from Dallas, Texas to El
Segundo, California.

We have reviewed the drawing(s) and data submitted and find they meet the requirements of
Title 14 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) § 21.311. Also we concur with your instructions for
continued airworthiness (ICA) for these parts. We sent your application to the Federal Aviation
Administration, Los Angeles Manufacturing Inspection District Office (MIDO). We will grant
production approval after validating your quality system. The FAA-PMA letter and attached
supplement from the MIDO will document and set the scope of your approval.

Sincerely,

AN Gprne

onald Atmur
Manager, Propulsion Branch



